
The meeting was called to order by PTO President, Sarah Ford, at approximately 5:51 pm. 

 In attendance: Principal Sheila Waid Assistant Principal Jennifer McManis Board Members: 
Sarah Ford (President), Jessica Chmielarski (V.P.) Erica Ward (Treasurer) Attendees: Jaime 
Marco, Lindsay Milner, Danielle Terribile, Brittany Simunovic, Danielle Carter, Petra 
Pearsall, Jenn Williams Fearin, Ashley Benson, Alex Benson, Nisa Berger, Donna McCrane, 
Stacy Freeman, Tara Poulton, David Havasi, Caitlin Saviano, Melanie Martin, Sarah Lilly, 
Jaclynn Lubofsky, Maria Ade, Anthony Tretolo, Amanda Hasenzahl. 

Meeting Report and Agenda:  

President’s Report: 

President Sarah Ford gave opening remarks 

Minutes from the January 16th meeting were approved and seconded by Donna McCrane 

Bingo Night was a student led success, Sarah Ford thanked all who were involved and 
attended. 

All Star Night was a “new” and fun evening out, Sarah Ford thanked all who came out. 

Sweetheart Dance; Sarah Ford gave a shout out to Amanda Hasenzahl for being the lead 
chair for this event and Brian Batey for volunteering his DJ talenet and equipment to the 
school. 

Online Auction was a huge success. Sarah Ford discussed a portion of the money raised 
will go towards providing our para professionals supplies. Thanks to all who donated. 

Field Day, the rain held oZ and the sun came out. Thank you to all of our amazing 
volunteers who made this event a successful one. 

Sarah discussed the importance of not positng photos or videos of other peoples children 
while on campus. 

PTO nominations are coming out to our next meeting in April. 

Sarah Ford requested a vote to amend our bylaws to add an additional position on the PTO 
board creating a total of 5 positions on the board for the 2024-2025 school year. 

Vote: 

26 YAY 0 NAY 



Sarah discussed our online form to nominate yourself of another individual for the 5 board 
posistions. Jennifer McManis asked for each person who is interested to send her a bio of 
themselves to present at our voting meeting in April. 

Erica gave treasurer’s report; All Star Night PTO covered additioanl slice of pizza costing us 
a rough estimate of about $250, Sweetheart Dance raised about $1,650, Online Auction 
raised $21,500. 

Sarah Ford thanked all volunteers who have helped with teachers helping thands this year. 

Principal’s Report: Sheila Waid gave her report during the SAC meeting, which followed 
promptly after PTO was adjourned.  

Open Forum: (nada) 

Closing Remarks: Next PTO/SAC meeting is April 15th, not the normal 3rd Tuesday of the 
month. President Sarah Ford gave closing remarks, and the meeting was adjourned at 6:13 
pm and seconded by Maria Ade 


